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Mr Richard Boyd Barrett, TD  
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Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
22nd November 2024  
 
PQ 44614/24* To ask the Minister for Health further to Parliamentary Question No. 242 of 
2 October 2024, when a decision will be made on the business case for the CT scanner 
which was submitted to HSE in 2023 for St. Michael’s Hospital in Dún Laoghaire; the 
reason the decision is taking this long; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -
Richard Boyd Barrett 
 

Dear Deputy Barrett,   
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 
 
A capital submission for the expansion of Radiology Services/CT Service for St. Michaels 
Hospital Dun Laoghaire has been approved by the HSE National Capital & Property Steering 
Group subject to the availability of funding.   
 
This project is included in the pipeline of projects which is being progressed through the 
prioritization process for delivery subject to availability of funding.  
  
Yours sincerely 

 
________________ 
Brian O’Connell,  
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 


